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2009 Neighborhood Picnic Potluck
On Thursday, August 6th at 6:00 PM The City 

of Renton and the Neighborhood Program will 

host the 2009 Annual Picnic for Victoria Park, 

Victoria Hills, and Talbot Hill. The City  will be 

cooking hot dogs and serving lemonade, pro-

viding a great venue to meet your neighbors.

Enjoy a nice summer evening.

This year the picnic will return to Thomas 

Teasdale Park, and it will again be kicked off with 

a bike parade (see page 2) along Morris, onto 27th, and all the way to the picnic.

Come on out and meet your neighbors. Join 

some of the other activities, meet members of the 

Renton Police Department, Fire Department, and 

other city  officials or just stop by for a hot-dog 

and some conversation.

Each neighborhood association will provide 

salad, side dishes, chips, and dessert along with 

greetings and clean up support.

If you have any questions please call 

Sandra Meyer (425-255-8005) 

Victoria Park Special Events Committee.

Join The Parade 
See Page 2 for details on how you can join the parade, 

kick off the neighborhood picnic, and even win prizes!

Assemble at South 30th Place and Morris at 5:45.
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Please bring...
if your last name starts with A-M

A Salad or Side Dish

if your last name starts with N-Z

A Dessert item

Neighborhood Picnic 

Thursday, Aug 6th @ 6:00 PM

Thomas Teasdale Park



The Annual Victoria Park Bike Parade
Assemble at the corner of 30th Place and Morris at 

5:45PM on Thursday, August 6th.

At 6:00 PM we will mark the start of the picnic with a 

parade of bikes, trikes, strollers, and stilts all the way 

down to Thomas Teasdale Park.

The route will go along Morris, Right on 27th, Left on 

Smithers and straight through to the picnic at the 

shelter in Thomas Teasdale Park.

There will be prizes for participants!

Any kid can join:

Good for ages 1 to 99.

New Toys in the Children's Park
Recently  you may have noticed the disappearance 

of the half-moon monkey bars at the Children"s Park 

on Morris and the installation of a large play  area. At 

press time that area is awaiting the delivery and final 

installation of two spring toys. Look for them soon.

Special thanks go out to Robert Rantucci for suc-

cessfully managing this multi-faceted and dynamic 

project.

Much thanks to the wood-chip work party  consisting 

of Alan Zullig, Denise Zullig, Margaret Stepper and 

her daughter Brianna, Dan Love and his son Brett, 

Glyn Gardener, Matt Devine, and Dale Hoover for ar-

ranging the delivery and pricing with Carpinito Broth-

ers.

June Garage Sale a success!
The participation for the three day garage sale in Victoria Park was as good as it 

has ever been. Around 28 homes participated in the sale this year. We were happily 

surprised that there was as much activity on Friday as on Saturday, and as you all 

know this is the first year we held the garage sale on a weekday. As a result we 

may continue to extend the garage sale from Friday-Sunday in future years.

Many thanks to the organizers and participants.

Got email?
Remember that VPHA now of-

fers this newsletter digitally. We 

can send it directly to your in-

box. 

All you have to do is send your 

name and address (or lot) to 

newsletter@vpha.net
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